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Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) plans to resurface State Road (S.R.) 
A1A from South 8th Street to North 18th 
Street in Flagler Beach to extend the life of 
the existing roadway.

In addition to repaving this section of S.R. 
A1A, the following safety enhancements are 
also planned: 

• Constructing three pedestrian midblock 
crossings equipped with Pedestrian 
Hybrid Beacons (PHBs) for enhanced 
pedestrian safety. The new PHBs will be 
located at South 8th Street, South 5th 
Street, and South 3rd Street.

• Reconstructing curbs at South 5th Street 
and South 4th Street to include curb 
extensions (also known as bulb-outs) to 
slow down turning vehicles and decrease 
pedestrian crossing distances.

• Repairing sidewalk and curb ramps to 
comply with current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.

• Extending the concrete median separator on the north leg of Moody Boulevard (S.R. 100) to improve 
pedestrian safety by reducing the turning speeds of left-turning vehicles and increasing pedestrian 
visibility.

• Upgrading lighting at the intersection of S.R. A1A and Moody Boulevard.

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing-completion fall 2024 $  1 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing  — 

Construction: Funded - spring 2025 $  2.9 Million 
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Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 448795-1 

Flagler County 

Joseph Fontanelli 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5234
Joseph.Fontanelli@dot.state.fl.us 
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